
Township of McNab/Braeside 
Notice of Re-scheduled Meeting 

The Public Metting under the Planning Act for the enclosed 
application has been re-scheduled to  

 

Thursday August 15th, 2024 at 10:00 am 

 

Please see the revised meeting date on the attached notice, 
highlighted in yellow 

Should you have any questions please contact 

Angela Young 

613-623-5756 ext 223 

Or  

ayoung@mcnabbraeside.com 


